
November 1, 2019 

Shibuya Ikueikai Foundation 

 

 

Attended the “Fukuyama Express Komaru Bustling Pavilion” Delivery Ceremony 

 

On October 31, 2019, we attended the “Fukuyama Express Komaru Lively Pavilion” delivery 

ceremony completed with the support of the Foundation and the support of Fukuyama Express. 

At the delivery ceremony, Hiroshima University's President Mitsuo Ochi greets and then the 

Foundation's President, Shigehiro Komaru, says, "A place for good international exchange between 

students and international students, as well as a place to enhance the skills to flourish to the world.  I 

hope we can be connected". In addition, President Komaru was awarded the President's Special 

Commendation, Academic Guest Diploma, and Certificate of Appreciation by President Ochi. 

This pavilion is a free space where you can eat and drink, and it can be used for students, entrepreneurs, 

gatherings, and self-study and so on. 

   

(Speech by President Shigehiro Komaru)                     (State of Unveiling)

   

(Award of President: President Shigehiro Komaru with Special                       (Building) 

Award, Presidential Diploma, Certificate of Appreciation) 


